
Dates  to remember: 

Wk beg 28th March—Parent 

Consultations (Amber, Quartz and Jet) 

1st April—Science Workshops 

1st April—Cake Sale after school 

4th April—19th April—Easter holidays 

20th April—Back to school 

22nd April—Kidz Fit workshop 

27th April—-Quidditch Tournament 

6th May—Climbing Wall 

24th May—Tag Rugby Tournament 

26th May— STEAM Project for Year 6 

at Gresham’s 

30th May —3rd June– Half Term 

7th—8th June—Year 6 residential to 

London 

24th June—Sports Day 

30th June—Whole school and class 

photos 

5th July—KS2 athletics 

16th July—Summer Fair—(3.00—5.30) 

20th July—Whole school Beach trip 

22nd July—Last day of term (Leavers 

Assembly at 2.15) 
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Easter Egg 
Decorating 
Competition 
 

The children are 
invited to 
decorate an Easter egg shaped piece of 
card or paper in any way they choose. 
Please can they bring their eggs into 
school on the last day of term and we 
will choose winners from each class. 

Many thanks from 
The School Council 

Little People Big Dreams 
We have recently bought a selection of 

books called  
‘Little People, Big Dreams’.  

We have started a collection of these 
books that introduce children to artists, 

trailblazers, and dreamers who have each 
made a big impact in the world around 

them.  
These books are  so brilliant, suitable for all ages and the children love them.  

We would like to get the whole collection! If you are feeling generous and 
wanted to buy one from the series for us to keep in school we would be 

extremely  grateful.  
 

The link to their website is:  https://littlepeoplebigdreams.com/shop/ 
You can also get them on Amazon, we are buying the hard back versions. 

Maybe you have a hero you could buy for us?  You can see the ones we have 
in the entrance hall but we don’t mind double copies!  

We will dedicate each copy to the donator!  
 

We want to have little people with big dreams here at Langham! 

After School Clubs 
All clubs will start in the second 

week back. Letters will be 
emailed and on the website. If 
you need paper copies please 

ask. 
Monday—Multi Sports 

Tuesday—Football 
Wednesday—Football & Lego 

Thursday—Drama & Dodge Ball  
Friday—Art & Craft  

Internet safety 

Follow this link for help with supporting 
children with their online life.  

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/dont-panic/support-
for-parents-and-guardians?collection=parents 

Dance Lessons 

On  Wednesday afternoons 

starting on the 20th April Year 3 

and 4 will be taking part in 

dance classes. On these days 

they can come in PE kit. After 

half term Year 5 and 6 will take 

part. This is part of the PE 

curriculum and will be taught by 

a specialist dance teacher. 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us 
for the ‘Classroom Connect’ sessions. 

It was amazing to see the children 
showing you their work with such 
pride and enthusiasm. We hope to 

repeat these events regularly 
throughout the year.   
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